
 
 
 

RIVANNA WATER & SEWER AUTHORITY 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING CONCERNING PROPOSED 
ACQUISITION OF PROPERTY BY EMINENT DOMAIN FOR 

THE RTE. 29 WATER PUMP STATION PROJECT 
 
Rivanna Water & Sewer Authority will hold a Public Hearing during the regular monthly 
meeting of its Board of Directors on Tuesday, May 23, 2017 at 2:15 p.m. in the Authority’s 
Administration Building 2nd floor conference room, 695 Moores Creek Lane, Charlottesville, 
VA. The public hearing is to consider the acquisition by eminent domain of a fee simple interest 
in portion of the following parcel for the construction of the Rte. 29 Water Pump Station Project: 

 
Tax Map Parcel Number Locality 

32-41 Albemarle County 
 
Additional information about this public hearing can be obtained on the Rivanna Water & Sewer 
Authority website at www.rivanna.org. Please call 977-2970 ext. 0 or send e-mail to 
info@rivanna.org with any questions you may have. 
 
 

http://www.rivanna.org/

